
JUNE 24, 2019 

Medicare Supplement Part B Deductible Offset 

Effective July 1, 2019, the Medicare supplement Part B deductible offset will be $200 in all 

states where it is currently $150 ($175 in WI). This applies to Plans C and F only and any state 

special plans/riders. The Part B offset change will better align with the Part B deductible and 

industry standard Part B offset. 

(The Part B deductible offset is the amount of premium associated with the Part B 

deductible.  Commissions are not payable on this amount.) 

Please contact the Distribution Compensation Support Center if you have any questions: 800-

475-4465. 
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